
THE CONSERVATORY PRESS 
New York Baltimore Montreal 

April 7, 1989 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
Route 12 
Frederick, Maryland 21701 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

I hope you have received our original invitation to participate 
in the press conference for Harrison Livingstone and Robert 
Groden's new book High Treason. Unfortunately, the originally 
scheduled date presented problems for some of those invited to 
participate who very much wanted to take part. 

We have therefore postponed the press conference for one week. 
It will now be held on Thursday, April 20th at 12:00 p.m. in the 
Zenger Room of the National Press Club. I apologize for any 
inconvenience this change may cause. 

The list of invited guests now includes, in addition to yourself, 
Senator Christopher J. Dodd, Representative Henry Gonzalez, 
former Senator Richard Schweiker, Gaeton Fonzi, Victor Marchetti, 
Dr. Cyril Wecht, Dr. Charles Wilbur, Colonel Fletcher Prouty, 
Jerrol Custer, and Richard Billings. 

Again, we would be honored if you would accept this invitation, 
and we would appreciate a response as quickly as you are able to 
provide us with one. 

Sincerely, 

Ezra D. Green erg 
1365 Geranium Street NW 
Washington, D.C. 20012 

P 0. Box 7149, Baltimore, Maryland 21218 

Washington contact: Ezra D. Greenberg 202/726-3338 


